
From: Mima Cataldo
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: floodway
Date: Saturday, September 9, 2023 1:52:33 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
I am writing in support of the proposed outdoor community marketplace on the north end of
Petaluma.  Please allow the owner of the property to develop the plan to provide food and
marketplace services on this site!  It would be a benefit to all residents and support local
businesses.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mima Cataldo
Howard Street
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